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 MAY NEWSLETTER 
                      “Working, learning and growing together” 

Welcome to May!  
We have many exciting things going on this month that we would like you to know about! 

 

Ukrainian Week will be a week of celebrations of Ukrainian culture for 

all of our R. F. Morrison students! Each day of the week May 6-10 

students will be exposed to a word of the day and a fun fact about 

Ukraine for all students to learn. Phys ed and music that week will 

include explorations of activities and instruments that are unique to 

Ukraine. Additionally, Ukrainian classes will be hosting crafts and other 

activities for classes to participate. An information letter will be coming 

home.  

We are excited that Winnipeg will be hosting the National Ukrainian Teacher’s Conference 

May 23rd – May 25th. Keynote speaker Michael Bociurkiw will be at R. F. Morrison School May 

23rd speaking to our older Ukrainian students! We are excited to host him! 

Just one of many programs run by Seven Oaks School Division 

throughout the summer is MY Camp for students in grades 3 – 8. 

Registration is open. If you’re interested, please visit the following 

site: http://www.7oaks.org/Programs/MyCamp/Pages/default.aspx 

Freezie Fridays start May 10th as another fundraiser to go 

towards our outdoor playground fund! Freezies will be $1.00 and 

sold after lunch. 

PAC will be meeting May 14th at 6:00pm in the Morrison 

breakfast room. 

PARKING, DROP-OFF and PICK UP continue to be a concern. We are asking all 

families and guests to respect our request of no parking or stopping in our staff 

parking lot between 8:00am and 4:30pm. It is not safe for students and families to 

be running through our parking lot at any point in the day. Parking in no parking or 

no stopping zones prove to be a problem as well, especially during bussing times. 

Please do not block neighbours driveways. Families with older students, please 

consider arranging for drop-off and pick-ups to take place on surrounding streets. 

We thank you for your help in this matter. 

http://www.7oaks.org/Programs/MyCamp/Pages/default.aspx


 

Arts in the Park begins May 29th and runs for 3 days and 2 

evenings. A schedule of Morrison performances will be sent out 

when it is available. Please watch for more information.  

 

Kindergarten Open House is May 16th from 6:00pm – 7:00pm. Families will receive an 

email next week with further details. 

 

Manitoba Education has provided a variety of ways for the public to share about their 

experiences with education. We would like to encourage families to share their voice. Check 

out their website here: https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/educationreview/consultation.html  

The commission is also holding a public consultation on May 15th that individuals can register 

to attend. For more information click on the following link: 

https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/educationreview/consultation.html 

The parent survey is available here: 

 https://forms.gov.mb.ca/education-review-public/  

 

https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/educationreview/consultation.html
https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/educationreview/consultation.html
https://forms.gov.mb.ca/education-review-public/

